Opening Remarks for Memorial Service (Welcome)

General Metcalf, Colonel Marsh, honored family members, and AC-119 Gunship Association members, 

Welcome to our 4th Memorial Service honoring our brothers lost in Southeast Asia. 

Our first speaker is Colonel Jim Marsh, the Deputy of Operations for the 16th Special Operations Squadron here at Hurlburt Field, one of our nation’s two active-duty AC-130 Gunship Squadrons.

Colonel Marsh:
